
 

 

 

2020 General Trade Price Notification 

1st April 2020 

 

Effective 4th May 2020, Legrand Australia will be implementing a price adjustment to the 

existing product portfolio. Most notably year to date, 2020, Legrand has experienced an 

appreciable upsurge to input costs that is systematic to the recent and unpredictable nature 

of the currency fluctuation.  

As a key partner of Legrand Australia, we are providing you the pertinent notification period 

of a 10% increase across the vast majority of line items. Note; that all existing quotations 

exceeding the 4th May 2020 will become ‘null & void’ and will require revalidation. 

We assure you that we will continue to work diligently during these uncertain times to ensure 

these increases are kept in-check & are in line with the marketplace so that our partnership 

can endure throughout the year. 

As I continue to mention, Legrand is very proud of its manufacturing heritage in Australia, 

and in these unprecedented times the strength of our local manufacturing & supply chain will 

continue to meet the challenge to service all of our customers across the nation. 

 

As always, we thank you for your business and your continued support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Peter Ashurst 

General Manager – Trade Sales 

Legrand Australia 

 


